
PENNSYLVANIA 

COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA 
PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265 IN REPLY PLEASE 

REFER TO OUR FILE 

December 6, 2004 

Docket No. A-310518F7019 

Re: Joint Petition of Frontier Communications of Canton, LLC and AT&T Wireless 
Services, Inc. for Approval of an Interconnection and Traffic Interchange 
Agreement for Commercial Mobile Radio Services Under Section 252(e) of the 
Telecommunications Act of 1996 

Order Entered September 15, 2004: JAN 2 

Our review of the official records of the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
indicates that we have not received an electronic copy of the Interconnection Agreement, 
in ".pdf format" that was approved by the Commission, and which you were obligated to 
file in accordance with the entered Order dated September 15, 2004. 

Therefore, we are requesting that you submit an electronic copy of the 
Interconnection Agreement, in ".pdf format" to the Commission within 20 days of the 
date of this letter, with a cover letter stating that you are filing a signed, true and correct 
copy. 

Please direct this submission to: 

Mr. James J. McNulty, Secretary 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
P.O. Box 3265 
Harrisburg, PA 17 105-3265 

with a copy of the cover letter to: 

Ms. Bobbi Lathrop 
Office of Special Assistants 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
P.O. Box 3265 
Harrisburg, PA 17 105-3265 

461588 



Upon receipt of the requested documentation, the matter in this case will be 
marked closed. Otherwise, please be informed that failure to submit the requested 
documentation is a violation of a Commission Order and may result in further 
enforcement efforts pursuant to the Pennsylvania Public Utility Code. 

Very truly yours, 

James J. McNulty 
Secretary 

461588 


